
COVID-19  Policy And Procedures 

The Academy is committed to protecting all pupils, staff and families from COVID-19. The
following guidelines are in place to do so, and it is asked that all pupils and parents adheres to

them to ensure a safe learning environment. 





The Fleur Elizabeth Academy of Dance agrees to adhere to the UK government and World
Health Organisation (WHO) recommended ways to prevent the spread of COVID-19.



If your child, or anyone in your household, is unwell (even with a mild cough or fever),

displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or has received a positive test result, they should stay at
home and will not be permitted onto the dance school premises.

Everyone to sanitise hands on arrival at class.  
Masks to be worn at certain times when distance is hard to maintain or ventilation
limited.
Pupils to enter the venue alone where possible. This has been a positive change and
enabled greater independence and skill acquisition for younger pupils.  
Some cross over time has remained and venues are still cleaned regularly.  
Multiple entrances and exits are used where possible to avoid overcrowding.   
Limited use of changing space, which will be monitored.  

The Academy is continuing with certain procedures which we feel help contain the
spread of Covid 19, without hampering learning or emotional welfare. 

 

The Academy's COVID-19 risk assessment is available to view at reception and on the website.


